February 11, 2011

Chris Kosmides

Independence School Local I High #333

1250 W. 36th Street 

Baltimore, MD  21211
Dear Mr. Kosmides,
On behalf of the Baltimore Commission on Sustainability and The Office of Partnerships, Communications and Community Outreach, it is our great pleasure to congratulate you on your acceptance into the City Schools’ Sustainability Challenge.  Everyone involved was very impressed with your project proposal, and we are all looking forward to seeing your project presentation in the spring.

The Baltimore Commission on Sustainability was guided by three operating principles throughout the development of the Baltimore Sustainability Plan and during the initial work to implement the plan's goals: Engagement, Inclusiveness, and Translation.  We believe that young people are a key ingredient in all three of those principles.  By participating in the Challenge, each student will be helping us reach out to young people in the City, involve them in activities to improve the environment they live in, and teach them about issues that affect them in language they understand. In addition, you will be helping us implement one of the Education and Awareness goals of the Sustainability Plan, which is to turn every school in Baltimore City into a green school. 

We are thrilled to have your school and students involved in this project, and we know that it will be a great success. Thank you for your efforts to make the City Schools and Baltimore more sustainable.  If you have any questions please contact Abby Cocke, Environmental Planner with the Baltimore Office of Sustainability, at Abby.Cocke@baltimorecity.gov. Congratulations again, and we are all looking forward to a successful Challenge.
Sincerely,

	Cheryl Casciani

Baltimore Community Foundation

Chair, Baltimore Commission on Sustainability
	
	Michael Sarbanes

Baltimore City Public Schools

Executive Director, The Office of Partnerships,

Communications and Community Engagement


CC:
Honorable Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, Mayor


Honorable Bernard C. “Jack” Young, City Council President


Honorable Belinda Conaway, City Council Member
Andrés A. Alonso, Ed.D, CEO, Baltimore City Public Schools


Mr. Tom Wilcox, President, Baltimore Community Foundation

Mr. Thomas J. Stosur, Director, Department of Planning


Ms. Beth Strommen, Director, Office of Sustainability


Mr. Christopher French, Principal, Independence School Local I High #333
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